
CITY COUNCIL OF TALLADEGA 

CITY COUNCIL CALLED MEETING 

March 21, 2021 – 4:00 pm 

 

 

 The City Council of the City of Talladega met in a called meeting on Monday, March 21, 2022 at 

4:00 p.m., at the Talladega City Hall Council Chambers. The meeting was called to order and the 

following were present:  Council President Horace Patterson, Councilman Joe Power, Council Member 

Betty Spratlin, Councilman Trae Williams, and City Manager Seddrick Hill. 

  

 Invocation by Council President Patterson.  

 

 Motion by Council Member Spratlin with a second from Councilman Williams to excuse the 

absence of Council Member Hall.  AYES:  All. 

 

 Council President Patterson deferred to City Manager Hill concerning the Capital. Improvement 

Projects.  City Manager Hill provided to the Council a list of incomplete CIP projects from the years 

2018-2021.  It was requested that some of the unspent funds be redirected for the creation of a 

greenspace.  Councilman Power inquired if this could be completed by the end of the year.  City 

Manager Hill commented that the City could try to.  There was also some discussion concerning 

Willman Road.  There was discussion concerning the items presented for the CIP for the FY 2022 to FY 

2024.  A completed budget and ordinance would be brought to the Council at a Council meeting for 

consideration.   

 

 Brought before the Council was a discussion concerning the ARPA funds.  The recommended 

expenditure for the ARPA funds were for Public Health, Negative Economic Impacts, Services for 

Disproportionately Impacted Communities, Premium Pay, Infrastructure, Revenue Replacement, and 

Administrative.  Council President Patterson stated that although he is in support of the ARPA funds, he 

would be abstaining from any votes concerning these funds.   

 

  Motion by Council Member Hall with a second from Councilman Williams for adjournment.  

AYES:  All.   

 

 

 

AUTHENTICATION 

 

I, Joanna Medlen, City Clerk of the City of Talladega, Alabama, do hereby attest that the 

foregoing is a true and correct copy of the proceedings of the Called City Council of Talladega, 

Alabama, which met in a called session on Monday, March 21, 2022, at 4:00 p.m. at City Hall in the 

City of Talladega, Alabama.     


